
Friars Primary Foundation School 

Friday 12th January 2024 
 

Welcome back and best wishes for the 
new year 2024! 

 
We have NEW MEDICAL PROCEDURES 

-  VERY IMPORTANT THAT YOU 
READ PAGE 2. 

You may have noticed a few new staff 
faces this term. We welcome Terry 

onto our premises team—he is covering 
for Arturo for a few weeks. We also 
have Jonathan, a new specialist music 
teacher who will be joining Chashe in 
giving Friars children a great music  

education. 
 

We are having our hot and cold pipes 
upgraded in school over this half term. 
All necessary safety measures are in 
place and the work starts on Monday. 
This will be mostly out of school hours 
or works on the roof. The team are 

very used to working in schools.  
 

Children have worked hard on their home-
work projects this term. Please see  

photographs of some on page 3. 

Dates for your diary 

15.01.24 at 5pm Wick Court 
Farm Parent Meeting for Year 
5 & 6 parents. 
 
16.01.24 Y6 Migration work-
shop at Southwark Heritage 
Centre  
 
24.01.24 Digital Leaders to 
BETT Educational Show  
 
02.02.24 Y1 trip to Young V&A 
Museum  
 
09.02.24 Last day of Spring 1  
 
19.02.24 Children return to 
school  
 

Tel: 020 7207 1807  email: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk Web: www.friars.southwark.sch.uk Twitter: @FriarsSE1 

  Absences Punctuality Total Points  

Year 1 33 12 475 

Year 2 23 23 150 

Year 3 19 13 450 

Year 4  26 20 350 

Year 5 38 11 75 

Year 6 27 4 1075 

Nursery Places  

We are now taking applications for 

September 2024 for children born  

between 01.09.2020 - 31.08.2021 

Please pick up a application form 

from the office   

Overall whole school attendance  for week          
beginning  08/01/2024   is  88.60% 

1st Place Attendance:  Year  3 

1st Place Punctuality:   Year  6 
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Medical procedures  

 

Depending on the nature of injury your child receives, 
the following procedures will be followed after the   
injury has been treated:  

   

Non-head injuries/ not serious – you will receive a   
letter 

 

Head injury without visible bump/mark – you will      
receive a letter and text 

 

Bumps or mark on head/face or more serious injury – 
we will phone you and you will receive a letter  

 

Text will say:  

Your child has been treated for a minor bump to their 
head/face. There is no visible mark. We will continue 
to monitor them.  




